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Exhibit 1 

Request for Special Temporary Authority 

Nexstar Media Inc., licensee of low power television station WPNY-LP, Utica, New York (the “Station”), 
hereby notifies the FCC that the Station has made all repairs to its operating equipment that were 
damaged by storms. The Station was silent pursuant to an STA granted by the FCC on October 5, 2021 
(File No. 0000156132). As of November 20, 2021, the Station has resumed stable normal operations and 
therefore the  silent STA is no longer needed. 

 

 


